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on Guidance for the Prevention and Control of the Spread of COVID-19 No.9

With reference to Chulabhorn Graduate Institute Announcement on Guidance for the
Prevention and Control of the Spread of COVID-19 No. 8, dated 4 January 2021, it is evident that

the situation of the COVID-19 prevalence has relentlessly intensified, and in view of the Bangkok
Metropolitan Administration Announcement on temporary closure of premises (No. 16), ordering

the extension of the closure of all types of educational institutions to 31 January 2021, it is deemed
expedient to make this additional announcement on the guidance for the prevention and control of
the spread of COVID-19 with a view to minimizing the risk of the Institute’s personnel being

infected with the disease, as follows:
1. The Institute’s supporting personnel must adopt a work-from-home shift schedule from

18 to 31 January 2021 with assignments being given and reports prepared for
submission to their superior in accordance with the designated form.

2. Food and beverage shops in the Institute building can open to sell food and drinks, and
arrangements be made for social distancing of at least 1.5-meters between individuals

taking food and drinks in the shops.

The announcement comes into effect from the day of its issuance onwards, and further
announcement will be made in case of any change in the present situation.

Issued on 13 January 2021

Sortate Ruetinint

Professor Emeritus Dr. Somsak Ruchirawat
Rector of Chulabhorn Graduate Institute
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